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16th May 2019 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Parent Event - Relationships 

Wednesday 22nd May 2019 

 

You may have heard on the news that the law is changing for all schools, and from 

September 2020 relationships education will become compulsory in all primary schools.   

We know that many parents would like to know what kind of information we are sharing with 

their child and therefore we intend to hold a meeting on Wednesday 22nd May at 9.00 to 

9.30am for all parents.    

The meeting is to inform you on how we deliver relationships education here at Abingdon 

Primary.  It will also be about how the school and parents can work together in partnership to 

promote healthy relationships.   

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 22nd May at 9am. Thank you for your 

continued support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Adam Cooper 

Head Teacher 

 

 
 
 

 


